
Committee Chair 
Mr. Bill Roemer 
          I am writing in hopes that you and the House Ways and means Committe can 
push thru and pass bill 263.  My wife and I are on a fixed income mine is Social Security 
and hers is SERS and we have a very small savings.  We have lived in this house since 
August 1975 and would hate to have to sell it due to increased property taxes which is 
what may happen in a few years if the taxes keep increasing at the rate they are now 
going, and we feel that the tax increases aren't done in a fair manner.  We are both over 
76 and would hate to move out of the home we have loved and raised three children in. 
Thank you for your valuable time in this important matter. 
Mr. & Mrs. Ballard  
 


